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MW D

Mountain Water District

July 2, 2020

Mr. Kent Chandler
Executive Director

Public Service Commission
P. 0. Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40602

Re: Case No. 2020-00085
Dear Mr. Chandler:

We are in receipt of your request for operational date related to the Novel Coronavirus Covid-19 per the
referenced case dated June 23, 2020. The order requests the information be provided by July 7, 2020,
which only allowed for nine (9) business days for the District to compile the requested date. Given the
amount of information requested and the amount of effort required to compile and assemble thorough
and accurate responses the District is requesting additional time to respond to the request. The District
request an extension until July 24, 2020 to respond the Commission Staff's Request for Information.

Your consideration of the request is appreciated. Please contact me at 606-794-8460 if you have any
questions regarding this request.

Sincerely,
un
Kevin Lowe

Office Manager
Mountain Water District




